
From: Ellen Devlin
To: Toronto East York Community Council
Subject: FW: Remington"s / TIFF Liquor service Extension request (non-objection)
Date: May 4, 2018 4:39:50 PM
Attachments: TIFF 2018 Application Package.pdf

 
 
From: Dave Auger [mailto:dave@remingtons.com] 
Sent: May 4, 2018 1:40 PM
To: Ellen Devlin <Ellen.Devlin@toronto.ca>; Ellen Devlin <Ellen.Devlin@toronto.ca>; Councillor
 Wongtam <councillor_wongtam@toronto.ca>; Melissa Wong <Melissa.Wong@toronto.ca>
Cc: Rafael Valinovic <rafael@remingtons.com>
Subject: Remington's / TIFF Liquor service Extension request (non-objection)
 
Hello Ellen, Melissa & Councillor Wong-Tam

It's Dave from Remington's Men of Steel reaching out to you again this year for a request from Councillor
 Wong-Tam to support our application to extend the liquor service hours to 4:00 am for TIFF with the city
 of Toronto counsel's approval (non-objection). We are hoping for an early approval so we may plan
 accordingly. I have attached to this email all of the required documents I believe you will need to process
 our application.
 
A keynote to keep in mind, this will be the last year Remington's Men of Steel will operate, closing its
 doors end of September due to the redevelopment of the property out of our control.  Remington's, a
 landmark in the community for 25 years in the LGBT community will be missed. We are hoping the city
 will support us in this request.

Dates are as follows for the Thursday to Sunday on both weekends to 4:00 am.
Sept 6-9th, 2018
Sept 13-16th, 2018

The main event is the 14th annual Pink List party on Sept 9th. The secondary event, Rainbow Road
 Charity Fundraiser by Easy A Events will be on Sept 13th. 

This will be our 5th year if approved, that we have had the extension to 4:00 am to better serve the
 community and film industry as outlined in the package.

Since 2014 the counsellor has supported our application and received city councils approval for the 8
 days of TIFF we requested in which we submitted to the AGCO for approval to which the AGCO granted
 us the request.

I remember she had only one question was with regards to licensed areas. This is indoor only in our
 current licensed areas. No outdoor activity. 
 
Can you confirm receipt of this email and when we may receive a response?

Sincerely, 

Dave Auger
General Manager
Remington's Men of Steel
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